
 

HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

Legal Notice 

Board Meetings rescheduled 

 

From July 13th to July 19th 

From September 14th to September 7th 

From October 12th to October 5th 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Board of Education, of the Hatch Valley 

Public School District, has rescheduled their July, September, and 

October meetings and will be conducted as stated above.  The next 

Regular Board Meeting will on July 19, 2022 at 6:00 pm at the HVPS 

Central Office. 

 

 

 

 

DATED at Hatch, New Mexico June 29, 2022 

    /s/ Greg Mitchell, Board President 

    Board of Education 

    Hatch Valley Public Schools 

              


